
Legal Notice

KENT BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

Town of Kent
Wednesday, September 28, 2022 from 6:30-7:30 pm.
Owners of motor vehicles registered in the Town of Kent are warned that the 
Board of Assessment Appeals will meet in open session at Kent Town Hall, 41 
Kent Green Blvd., Kent, in the parking lot for the purpose of hearing appeals 
related to the assessment of motor vehicles on the Grand List as of October 1, 
2021.  All persons that are aggrieved by the assessment are hereby warned to 
make their appeal to the board. Please bring vehicle in question for the board to 
assess. 

Rufus P. de Rham, Chairman BAA
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